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On May 27, 2021, in the assembly hall of the Faculty of Medicine, a meeting was held with
English-speaking students of the third year of the specialty "General Medicine" with the
participation of the Deputy Dean for English-speaking students, Candidate of Medical Sciences,
Drandrova E.G., teachers of the Department of Propaedeutics of Internal Diseases with a
course of radiation diagnostics.

      

During the meeting, issues of discipline, preparation for the summer session were discussed,
diplomas were awarded to the winners and prize-winners of the 55th International Scientific
Student’s Conference on Technical, Humanities and Natural Sciences in the section
"Propaedeutics of Internal Diseases with a Course of Radiation Diagnostics in English", as well
as prize-winners of the Olympiad.The teachers wished the students successful preparation for
the exams, further creative success.
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